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The Baylor Round Table's December program was a Christmas celebration featuring the 
Baylor Chamber Singers in concert, followed by a luncheon.  Members and guests were 
welcomed by President Amber Thompson at 11:30 a.m. in the McLean Foyer of 
Meditation in Armstrong-Browning Library.  Kathy Hillman gave the invocation.  Ann 
May, program coordinator, introduced Dr. Donald Bailey and the Baylor Chamber 
Singers. 
 
The Chamber Singers began their concert in the main entrance foyer and entered the 
McLean Foyer singing.  The concert consisted of nine selections, lasting about 30 
minutes.  Following the recessional, the Chamber Singers went to the Cox Reception Hall 
for lunch.  Christine Wilkins thanked the choir for helping Round Table usher in the 
Christmas season so beautifully.   
 
Following the concert, Ann May announced the Combined Choirs' Christmas Concerts 
on Friday and Saturday, December 2nd and 3rd.  In closing, Dana Lee Haines gave 
directions for the luncheon and then invited everyone to join hands for the singing of 
"Silent Night," led by Lois Ferguson. 
 
The luncheon menu included pasta salads, fruit salads, finger sandwiches, desserts, 
sparkling cranberry punch, and coffee.  Dana Lee Haines coordinated the luncheon, 
assisted by Anna Kay Hollon-Harris, Deborah Korpi, Lu Treadwell, and Trena 
Wilkerson.  Hostesses for December were Ann Cunningham, Maxine Hart, Kristin Hill, 
Evelyn Hupp, Lois Myers, Susie Oliver, Sandy Rose, Sue Sloan, Donell Teaff, and Paula 
Williams.  Approximately 125 members and guests attended the concert and luncheon. 
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